
     

   

  

 

 

 

  

  

         

  

 

    

 

  

          

Winter Walk 
Join us in celebrating Safe Routes to School's 

Winter Walk 2022!

Wednesday, February 2, 2022* 

     

   

Warm Up with a Walk  This Winter.  We’re cheering on students who walk, 

bike, or roll  to school (or at school)  with our annual Winter Walk. Be a  part  

of the excitement  together with schools from all over the Commonwealth for  

this exciting event.   

We Have Freebies. Safe Routes to School can help with ways to encourage 

safety, fun, and participation. We can provide free student bookmarks and 

stickers—plus you can download Winter Walk activities on our website. 

Schools—Don’t Miss the Fun! Make your school and students count by 

registering online at mass.gov/safe-routes-to-school/events. 

Families—Encourage Your School to register now! If school is virtual for you on 

Winter Walk day, you can still join in by taking a break outside to walk, bike, or 

roll in your neighborhood. 

Winter for the WIN. Show off your Winter Walk day by posting photos and 

videos (be sure to tag us!) to Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter using #MASRTS 

and #WinterWalk2022. 

*or any day in February that works best for your school 

https://www.mass.gov/safe-routes-to-school/events



